
Dear Carly

Please find attached my letter of objection for the development of 34 & 36 Bardo Road.

Kind regards,
Meg Kennedy

Sent: 1/12/2020 10:12:15 AM
Subject: DA2020/0502
Attachments: DA20200502.pdf; 



 

 

Dear Carly and Northern Beaches Development Committee, 

 

Tuesday 1st December 2020 

 

Referring DA2020/0502 

 

This letter confirms my ongoing objection of the over development in Bardo Road Newport all my 

points in my previous objection from the original submission and those of Bardo road residents still 

stand.  It is negligent of the council to allow any such development within Bardo Road based on all 

our previously noted valid points. 

Bardo Road is at full capacity as such the road itself could be deemed one way with the amount of 

on street cars parked, this causes many issues with cars parked over driveways, add to that the 

weekly bins, it is very dangerous for drivers and pedestrians. Again to allow such a build is negligent. 

Bardo Road is a leafy wild life corridor, these people have vandalised existing healthy established 

trees to facilitate their need for this development, Council should have taken action on this, with 

many reports of the incidents made. 

Bardo Road has a diverse range of families, many attending the local Kindy and school, allowing this 

development will add more cars to the already over populated street putting children at risk. 

Bardo Road already has four Sep 55, a request for this development and that of DA2020/1172 should 

be denied. How many Sep 55 does this road need? 

The requestors of this DA2020/0502 & DA2020/1172 are in this to make money and are no way 

concerned on the greater environment and emotional impact this will place on the existing residents 

during and after build completion. 

I say NO to the over development of Bardo Road, it does not have the infrastructure to cope with 

developments of this size. 

I urge the council to agree with the residents, do not allow this or any future further large 

developments. We have all chosen to reside in this road as the blocks are large and leafy with an 

abundance of wildlife.  Over development takes this all away. Keep Bardo Road safe from over 

development, re zone the road to stop these requests and anguish on all the residents. 

 

Kind regards, 

Meg Kennedy 

 


